
 
 
Dear AARP Chapter 2700 Members, 

This is a friendly reminder about Ronald McDonald House Toy Drive! We are collecting new toys to 
support the Ronald McDonald House and would love your participation. For more information about 
the Ronald McDonald House, please visit their website: [Ronald McDonald House Charities]. 

The suggested items for donation include: 

- Hot Wheel Cars 

- Small Lego Sets 

- Books for babies and toddlers 

- Small stuffed animals 

- Coloring Books 

- Puzzle Books 

We will be collecting toys this month and through September. Please bring your donations to our 
meetings. All collected toys will be delivered to Ronald McDonald House by the end of September. 

Your generous contributions will bring joy to many children and families. Thank you very much for your 
support and participation in this meaningful project. 

https://rmhc.org/

